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July 11, 2019

Steven Braatz, Clerk

City of West Allis

7525 W. Greenfield Avenue
West Allis, WI 53214-4648

Dear Mr. Braatz:

Enclosed for your governing body are the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District’s 2018
Comprehensive Annual Financial Report. The 2018 Proceedings of the Milwaukee
Metropolitan Sewerage Commission may be found through our website at
https://mmsd.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Pursuant to Section 200.11(1)(e), Wisconsin Statutes, the enclosed financial report represents
the full report of the official transactions and expenditures of the Milwaukee Metropolitan
Sewerage District.

Sincerely, ‘
Anna Kettlewell
Commission Secretary/Chief Administrative Officer

Encl.
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